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DAVID BUSCH'S CANON EOS REBEL T4i/650D GUIDE TO DIGITAL SLR PHOTOGRAPHY is your best resource and reference for the EOS Rebel T4i/650D. This update of the Canon EOS
Rebel T3i is the most advanced Rebel dSLR ever introduced by Canon and features wireless flash, Basic+ settings, 18 megapixel resolution, and an articulated color LCD.
With this book in hand, you will explore the world of digital photography, learn to exercise your creativity, and take great photographs with the EOS Rebel T4i/650D.
With clear how-to steps and full-color illustrations, DAVID BUSCH'S CANON EOS REBEL T4i/650D GUIDE TO DIGITAL SLR PHOTOGRAPHY covers all the features of this affordable
advanced amateur dSLR camera in depth, from taking your first photos through advanced details of setup, exposure, lenses, lighting, and more, and relates each feature
to specific photographic techniques and situations. Also included is the handy EOS Rebel T4i/650D "road map," an easy-to-use visual guide to the camera's features and
controls. With David Busch as your guide, you'll be in full creative control, whether you're shooting on the job, as an advanced hobbyist, or are just out for fun.
Start building your knowledge, creativity, and confidence with the Canon EOS Rebel T4i/650D today.The Canon EOS Rebel X line of consumer-oriented D-SLR cameras has made
its indelible mark on the market. Canon sells tons of these models--and that’s why the Magic Lantern Guides and DVDs that explain how to use them are bestsellers too.
The Rebel XSi (the EOS 450D outside of North America) is the most recent update, and it’s bound to be a hit with its 12.2 MP sens? fast-focusing 9-point AF system; and
large 3.0-inch LCD monitor with Live View function. Released right alongside this fabulous camera, Magic Lantern’s book and DVD will be a must for every XSi
owner.Guides you step-by-step through the functions on your new Canon EOS 5D Mark III dSLR camera The Canon EOS 5D Mark III full-frame dSLR camera features an
impressive 22.3 megapixels, a 3.2-inch LCD screen, 6 fps continuous shooting, Live View, an ISO range of 50 to 102,400 and full HD 1080 resolution movie shooting. Here
to help you get the most out of these remarkable features and offering you more in-depth coverage than the standard manual, this full-color Canon 5D Mark III Digital
Field Guide provides you with guidance on how and when to use each button, dial, and menu option. Delivering information in an easy-to-understand format, this portable
guide features more than 200 inspirational photos by acclaimed photographer and veteran author Charlotte Lowrie. The handy trim size allows this guide to go where you
go, providing you with easy access to information quickly so you can get the exact shot you want when you want it. Helps you make the most of your Canon EOS 5D Mark III
and get the shots you want Offers full detailed coverage of when and how to use each and every button, dial, and menu option on this sophisticated new dSLR Provides
step-by-step explanations on techniques and tips, all aimed at getting you comfortable and confident with your new Canon 5D Mark III Sized to fit in a camera bag, the
book includes a bonus gray and color checker card to help you capture perfect white balance and color every time. Ideal reading for both amateur and professional
photographers alike, you'll reference Canon 5D Mark III Digital Field Guide again and again.Canon's Rebel T3i/EOS 600D is the successor to the entry level Rebel T2i/EOS
550D, yet combines some of the sophisticated features of the higher-end EOS 60D and EOS 7D models in an easy-to-use package. For point-and-shoot camera users steppingup to a DSLR the Rebel T3i/EOS 600D's Scene Intelligent Auto mode offers scene analysis and optimized settings. It also offers a range of creative filters including
grainy black and white, soft focus, toy camera and miniature effect. The picture resolution matches that of the 60D and 7D, and the new camera also offers Full HD 1080p
video recording, although a lower frames per second (fps) rate of 3.7fps (the 60D attains 5.3fps; the 7D 8fps). The vari-angle 3-inch LCD screen also rotates, making it
convenient when shooting above head height or at an awkward angle, when using Live. This complete illustrated guide to the Canon Rebel T3i/EOS 600D will fully equip its
readers to master this system's exciting features and potential.Now that you've bought the amazing Canon EOS Rebel T3i/600D, you need a book that goes beyond a tour of
the camera's features to show you exactly how to use the Rebel to take great pictures. With Canon EOS Rebel T3i/600D: From Snapshots to Great Shots, you get the perfect
blend of photography instruction and camera reference that will take your images to the next level! Beautifully illustrated with large, vibrant photos, this book
teaches you how to take control of your photography to get the image you want every time you pick up the camera. Follow along with your friendly and knowledgeable
guide, photographer and author Jeff Revell, and you will: Learn the top ten things you need to know about shooting with the Rebel Use the Rebel's automatic modes to get
better shots right away Move on to the Creative zone, where you have full control over the look and feel of your images Master the photographic basics of composition,
focus, depth of field, and much more Learn all the best tricks and techniques for getting great action shots, landscapes, and portraits Find out how to get great shots
in low light Fully grasp all the concepts and techniques as you go, with assignments at the end of every chapter With Canon EOS Rebel T3i/600D: From Snapshots to Great
Shots, you'll learn not only what makes a great shot work—you'll learn how to get that shot using your Rebel. And once you’ve got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s
Flickr group, share your photos, and discuss how you use your Rebel to get great shots at flickr.com/groups/canonrebelt3i600dfromsnapshotstogreatshots.A full-color
guide to Canon's exciting new dSLR camera Whether it's your first dSLR, your first Canon camera, or simplya new tool for your photography, your Canon Rebel T3i/600D
hascountless capabilities and you'll want to understand them all. Thisbook covers all the dials, menus, and controls, showing you how touse each one. It explains how to
change and use various lenses andoffers advice on exposure, focus, printing, using flash, sharingphotos online, and much more, all with plenty of full-colorexamples to
show what you can achieve. Canon's popular T3i/600D offers a vast array of options for thenew dSLR photographer; this book guides you through all thesettings, dials,
and menus Explains how to use Live View mode and record, edit, and playback video Provides tips and advice on working with exposure, manipulatingfocus and color,
switching from auto to manual controls, and usinglighting creatively Shows how to get photos from the camera to the computer, thenedit and manage them using different
software packages Illustrated with full-color photos from the author, showingwhat you can achieve This fun and friendly book helps you to quickly and confidentlytake
advantage of the many creative possibilities offered by yournew Canon camera.Just what you need to get up and running with Sony's new flagship dSLRs The Sony a77, with
its 24.3 megapixel sensor, full HD video capability, and translucent mirror system, is poised to be Sony's flagship dSLR camera. With many of the same features but at a
lower price point, the a65 is the economy version. This guide will cover all the important steps for getting the most from either model. It shows how to set up the
camera to get great shots immediately, explains all the controls and shooting modes, shows how to review images and make basic edits, and offers valuable advice on
taking super photos using manual settings. Sony's new a65 and a77 dSLRs feature a huge megapixel sensor, HD video, generous ISO range, and the translucent mirror system
unique to Sony This easy-to-follow guide helps you make the most of your investment with complete coverage of all the basic and advanced settings and shooting modes
Covers shooting in auto mode, shooting HD video, and taking manual control over exposure, focus, and lighting Explains how to play back images and perform basic edits
as well as how to manipulate flash, focus, and color to create top-quality photos With Sony a65/a77 For Dummies, bestselling photography author Robert Correll gives new
Sony dSLR users confidence and helps them get everything they paid for in these exciting new Sony camera models.Susan Sontags inmiddels klassiek geworden Over
fotografie is een baanbrekend onderzoek naar de rol van beelden in onze media-cultuur. Het handelt over de bedoelde en onbedoelde effecten van fotografie. Sontag,
destijds winnaar van de National Book Critics Circle Award for Criticism, weet het moderne leven zo scherpzinnig te vangen dat kritische vragen niet uit kunnen
blijven.The Canon EOS Rebel T3 / 1100D is a great camera for beginners to step up in to the world of dSLRs. It can however be more than a little intimidating to look at
the camera, with all the buttons and dials, and have no idea how to drive it. It this short ebook, I take you through some basic (and advanced) steps to get you started
on the road to getting the most out of your new camera. I'm not going to refer to you as a 'dummy' simply because you don't know how to do something, lets be honest,
I'm sure there's things plenty of things that you know that I don't, I just happen to know about cameras because I've been working with them for 20 years. So it's
perfectly acceptable not to know what you're doing, but we'll change that in a short time. In this ebook, we don't delve in to advanced photographic theory, instead I
simply walk you through how to use the different features of the T3 / 1100D to enable you to go from taking just OK photos to taking fantastic shots that your friends
will want to print out.Offers advice for creating great pet portraits, as well as tips on working with animals and their owners, in a book that explains how to capture
expressions, avoid spooky eyes, edit for better images, work with multiple animals and more. Original.Learn to use every feature of your Canon T3/1100D and get great
shots every time Digital Field Guides offer step-by-step information about digital camera controls as well as tips and techniques for getting great photos in various
common situations. This handy guide, perfectly sized to fit in a camera bag, explains how to use every button, dial, and setting on your Rebel T3/1100D and also covers
using the improved HD video features, and in-camera movie editing options. Illustrated with the author's outstanding photos, the book provides recipes for getting the
photo you want in any environment. The EOS Rebel T3/1100D is Canon's newest entry-level dSLR camera, offering a streamlined and simplified experience for new dSLR users
This book explains every camera control, showing you how to use all the buttons, dials, and settings Cover the exciting new HD video features and offers suggestions for
getting outstanding shots in common shooting situations Small-trim design makes it easy to take this guide along whenever you use your camera Includes a gray card and
color checker card used to maintain accurate color and white balance New dSLR camera users will get up to speed quickly with the easy-to-follow guidance in this handy
field guide.The most complete and authoritative price and buyer's guide for new and used camera equipment. The cameras and accessories featured are the ones people most
often buy so this is not just for the specialist collector but provides a reference suitable for anyone interested in cameras and photography.The Canon Rebel EOS
T3i/600D is a powerful camera packed with new features. Covering every button, menu, and setting on your new Canon EOS Rebel T3i, the Canon Rebel EOS T3i/600DDigital
Field Guide can help you to achieve the most with your new camera. Chapter 1: Setting Up the EOS Rebel T3i/600D- This chapter identifies every button, dial, and
indicator on your camera and walks you through setting up your Canon T3i for immediate use. Chapter 2: Controlling Exposure and Focus: This chapter teaches you how each
of your camera’s modes functions, from fully automatic to the daunting manual mode. It also covers how to adjust key exposure settings such as ISO, shutter speed, and
aperture. Chapter 3: Getting Great Color and Adding Creative Effects- Within this chapter, you’ll discover how properly adjust white balance, change color space, or
apply creative filter effects in camera. Chapter 4: Customizing the EOS Rebel T3i/600D- This section will teach you to personalize your camera by customizing key
features such as exposure or autofocus to fit your personal preferences. Chapter 5: Shooting with a Live View on the LCD- This chapter covers how to set up, work, and
shoot in live view. Chapter 6: Using Movie Mode- Chapter 6 covers how to get the most of your movie mode by knowing some of the basics like recording and playing back
your videos. Chapter 7: Working with Flash- This chapter explores your flash options from shooting with the built-in flash, modifying flash exposure, shooting with a
speedlite, or using a wireless flash, and much more. Chapter 8: Exploring Lenses and Accessories- Chapter 8 offers key advice on choosing the best lenses and
accessories for your Canon T3i, including recommendations for a variety of budgets and skill-levels. Chapter 9: The Elements of Exposure and Composition- This chapter
gives a primer on the fundamentals of exposure and composition to help you take the best possible photos now that you know how to make all necessary adjustments to your
camera settings. Appendix- How to Use the Gray Card and Color Checker- A bonus gray card and color checker are provided to help you get the color right on every shot.
This appendix teaches you how to make the most of this great add-on. The Canon Rebel EOS T3i/600DDigital Field Guide is a friendly, efficient, clearly-illustrated guide
that will enable you to confidently capture beautiful images with your new Canon EOS Rebel T3i.An introduction to the Canon EOS Rebel T3i/600D camera examines the
purpose and function of the camera's basic controls and how to use them, accompanied by explanations of menu settings, using the flash, and shooting movies with Live
View.Dit boek richt zich met name op de meer serieuze hobby-fotograaf. Het eerste deel laat zien wat er belangrijk is bij de keuze voor een veelzijdige camera, deel
twee bespreekt de technieken voor het maken van de perfecte foto. Hierbij is aandacht voor digitale aspecten als pixels en bestandsformaten, maar meer nog voor de fototechniek van alle tijden: het gebruik van f-stops, sluitertijden, belichting en scherptediepte en het maken van goede portret-, landschaps- en actie-foto's. Deel drie
behandelt de computerkant: foto's digitaal archiveren, nabewerken, afdrukken of op het web publiceren. Het afsluitende deel van de tientallen geeft tips voor nog betere
digitale foto's, informatiebronnen op internet en onderhoudstips voor de camera.In this clear and authoritative guide, professional photographer David Taylor shows you
how to achieve the very best possible results from this outstanding digital SLR camera. The manual includes step by step instructions for basic and advanced functions,
professional guidance on exposure, depth of field and flash, advice on accessories and connection to external devices and practical tips on lighting, macro, camera care
and much more. And there is a pullout quick reference card to keep in your camera case and a list of useful web sites.Large sensor video cameras (DSLRs) offer
filmmakers an affordable, high-quality image previously impossible without high-end cinema cameras. These video-capable DSLR cameras have revolutionized filmmaking,
documentary production, journalism, television, and even Hollywood cinema. This book empowers the filmmaker to craft visually stunning images inexpensively. DSLR Cinema
presents insight into different shooting styles and real-world tips and techniques indispensible to any DSLR filmmaker. This updated and expanded edition includes new
workflows for Adobe Premier and Final Cut X-from syncing external audio settings to using the right settings. It also covers the workflow for using Technicolor's
picture style, CineStyle, designed on consultation with Canon scientists. DSLR Cinema features case studies of an international cast of cutting edge DSLR shooters,
including Philip Bloom, Shane Hurlbut, Bernardo Uzeda, Rii Schroer, Danfun Dennis, and many more. The films are examined in detail, exploring how each exemplifies great
storytelling, exceptional visual character, and how you can push the limits of your DSLR. * Inside perspective from a master class of DSLR shooters * Emphasis on visual
technique related to great stories * Progression from the fundamental tools needed by DSLR shooters to advanced techniques * Wide array of technical information:
composition, lighting, camera movement, lenses, audio, postproduction workflow, and more * Lavish, full-color illustrations showcase real world examples from real DSLR
videos * Companion Web site shows you the films discussed in the book, and moreSpeelse taalcursus Spaans; met audio-cd.Learn to use every feature of your Canon T3/1100D
and get great shots every time Digital Field Guides offer step-by-step information about digital camera controls as well as tips and techniques for getting great photos
in various common situations. This handy guide, perfectly sized to fit in a camera bag, explains how to use every button, dial, and setting on your Rebel T3/1100D and
also covers using the improved HD video features, and in-camera movie editing options. Illustrated with the author's outstanding photos, the book provides recipes for
getting the photo you want in any environment. The EOS Rebel T3/1100D is Canon's newest entry-level dSLR camera, offering a streamlined and simplified experience for
new dSLR users This book explains every camera control, showing you how to use all the buttons, dials, and settings Cover the exciting new HD video features and offers
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suggestions for getting outstanding shots in common shooting situations Small-trim design makes it easy to take this guide along whenever you use your camera Includes a
gray card and color checker card used to maintain accurate color and white balance New dSLR camera users will get up to speed quickly with the easy-to-follow guidance
in this handy field guide.The perfect guide to get you up and running with your new Canon dSLR camera The Canon EOS Rebel T3/1100D is a popular dSLR camera for those
moving up from point-and-shoot for the first time. This full-color guide explains all the buttons, dials, and menus, helping you understand your camera and start using
all its features. Plenty of colorful photos from the author's portfolio illustrate what you can achieve. The book covers shooting in auto mode, using the onboard
controls, working with Live View, and managing exposure, focus, color, and lighting. It also addresses specific shooting situations, how to get your images from the
camera to the computer, and tips on editing and sharing your photos. Canon's Rebel T3/1100D is a popular starter camera for those moving from point-and-shoot to SLR;
this book helps dSLR newcomers understand and use all the controls Covers using all the dials, menus, and modes; working with Live View and playback; dialing in
exposure and managing lighting; and shooting in auto mode Explains how to get the best images in various situations Addresses how to get images from the camera to the
computer, editing techniques, and how to print photos or post them online Full-color photos from the author's collection show what you can achieve Anyone moving up to
dSLR photography with the Canon T3/1100D will gain skill and confidence from this easy-to-follow guide.A full-color guide to Canon's exciting new dSLR camera Whether
it's your first dSLR, your first Canon camera, or simply a new tool for your photography, your Canon Rebel T3i/600D has countless capabilities and you'll want to
understand them all. This book covers all the dials, menus, and controls, showing you how to use each one. It explains how to change and use various lenses and offers
advice on exposure, focus, printing, using flash, sharing photos online, and much more, all with plenty of full-color examples to show what you can achieve. Canon's
popular T3i/600D offers a vast array of options for the new dSLR photographer; this book guides you through all the settings, dials, and menus Explains how to use Live
View mode and record, edit, and play back video Provides tips and advice on working with exposure, manipulating focus and color, switching from auto to manual controls,
and using lighting creatively Shows how to get photos from the camera to the computer, then edit and manage them using different software packages Illustrated with fullcolor photos from the author, showing what you can achieve This fun and friendly book helps you to quickly and confidently take advantage of the many creative
possibilities offered by your new Canon camera.The bestselling guide to DSLR photography - now updated for the latest technology and tools! This new edition gets you up
to "shutter speed" on the latest camera technologies, including the new consumer-targeted full-frame models and pro-features that are now incorporated in consumerfocused units. Veteran author and professional photographer Robert Correll walks you through how a camera works, what lenses to use, how to set exposure, and how to
capture the shots that define a portfolio. Fully updated to cover the latest generation of cameras and boasting more than 700 pages, this must-have resource explores
the latest in tools and offers additional content, including video and interactive tools so that you can enhance your photography knowledge. Covers the basics of DSLR
mechanics and explains how settings affect the final photo Reviews lenses and walks you through choosing and applying the right lens for your situation Discusses how
aperture, shutting speed, and ISO combine to determine how your photo will look Demystifies how to light a photo, from using natural light to flash to artificial
lighting Helps you shooting high-quality video and film Digital SLR Photography All-in-One For Dummies, 2nd Edition is packed with everything you need to get your idea
photo, from portraits to action shots to night photos and so much more!
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